
 
 

February 22, 2019 
Mark Your Calendars 

Tuesday, February 26th – AR Last Lap – Reading goals need to be met by the end of each quarter. 

At the Last Lap Checkpoint, students who have not accumulated all their points toward their goal 

will be given time during Enrichment and recess to complete their goal. 
 

Tuesday, February 26th – Ace of Shakes – Round 4 – News Station WVLT – The Leadership 

students that made it to Round 4 will travel to WVLT at 7:45 am for the next phase of the 

competition. 
 

Friday, March 1st – 4th Grade Family Gathering – The 4th Grade students will have breakfast from 

7:00 – 7:25 am. The presentation will be in the theater from 7:45 to 8:15 am. Please come and 

enjoy! 
 

Friday, March 1st – 6th & 7th Grade Flight Night – The 6th & 7th Grade students can participate in 

Flight Night with the 6th graders starting at 6:00 pm and the 7th Grade students at 6:30pm. 

Please review the flyer at the end of the weekly communication for more details. 
 

Please visit our CGIS website at www.maryville-schools.org/cgis to find information regarding all 

our activities, clubs, school calendar, classroom information, and more. 
 

 

Illness and Absences Information for Parents 
 

We have seen an increase in absenteeism due to illness and we are taking all precautions to keep 

everyone healthy.  As we weather this season of illness, here are a few reminders.  

 

• If a student is feeling ill at school, he/she should contact a teacher or staff member so the 

student can be referred to our clinic for evaluation and parent contact.  (Students should 

not call or text parents from cell phones for pick up. All students who become ill at school 

should visit the clinic prior to check out.) 

• We recommend that students are fever free for 24 hours before the return of school and 

of course, follow your doctor’s recommendations.  

• Make Up Work- Students are expected to make up all work missed due to absences in a 

timely manner, regardless of the nature of the absence.  Students have the responsibility 

for arranging make-up work with their teachers upon their return to school from an 

absence.  Work missed due to absences of more than one day must be made up within the 

number of school days missed.  If a student is absent, more than one day, the best way to 

access student assignments is through Canvas, OneNote, etc. and parents and students are 

encouraged to use this site for information about missed work. Parents and students may 

also email teachers for missed assignments.  Teachers are not required to have make-up 

assignments available prior to prearranged absences.  

 

We appreciate your proactive communication by sending email to update our teachers that your 

child will be out due to illness.  Please continue to do so. We work to be timely in our response to 

emails, but with the number of students out, we may not be able to respond as quickly as we would 

http://www.maryville-schools.org/cgis


like. We encourage families to check online resources for make-up work. We, also, understand 

that your child may not feel well enough to do class work, so rest assured that we will do our best 

to catch them up upon his/her return. Thank you for your support at home, and we hope we can all 

stay well. 
 

 



 
 



 


